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THE LLOYD’S REGISTER EDUCATIONAL TRUST CONTINUES TO SUPPORT 

IMLI’S WORK 

 

IMLI notes with pride that The Lloyd’s Register Educational Trust (The LRET) continues to 

support IMLI and its work by providing funding in the form of scholarships for the training at 

the Institute of three deserving government nominated lawyers. To date The LRET has 

generously contributed to the funding of seventeen lawyers from developing countries who have 

enrolled in IMLI’s LL.M. programme. The following three lawyers have been awarded LRET 

scholarships for the academic year 2011/2012. 

 



 

Mr. Michael Franklin FRSA (Director, The Lloyd’s Register Educational Trust) pictured in 

London with Mr. Krishnakumar Thazhathupurakal (India), Mr. Kaluhath Vikum Priyantha de 

Abrew (Sri Lanka) and Ms. Ernesta Rachlevičiūtė (Lithuania), LRET scholars for the year 2009-

2010 

 NAME COUNTRY OCCUPATION NOMINATING 

AUTHORITY 
1. Mrs. Alexandra Deirdre 

Maycock 

the 

Bahamas 

Counsel, Office of 

the Attorney-General  

Office of the 

Attorney-General 

 

2. Ms. Angelica Jaraie 

Ramat Jalloh 

Sierra 

Leone 

Barrister and 

Solicitor 

Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs and 

International 

Cooperation 

 

3. Mr. Adnan Haj Omar Syria Lawyer Syrian Bar 

Association 

The LRET was established in 2004 by the Lloyd’s Register Group as a separate charity to fund 

advances in transportation, science, engineering and technology education, training and research 

worldwide for the benefit of all. It funds activities in four categories, namely pre-university 

education, university education, vocational training and professional development and research.  



Mr. Franklin (Director of The LRET) has observed: “Our on-going support for selected students 

at IMLI is a very important activity for us and underlines our strong commitment to help the 

maritime industry worldwide to receive justice and good governance.” 
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